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Fond du Lac School District Transportation The Fond du Lac School District is preparing for 

transportation for the 2019-2020 school year. ALL ROUTING INFORMATION WILL BE SENT VIA 

EMAIL, so please be sure your email address is updated in Skyward Family Access.  

Routing instructions will also be available two weeks prior to the start of the school year by using the My 

Stop application on your mobile phone. If you are not already using the My Stop app., instructions for 

downloading the application are also available on the SMSA website under the Resources tab. In 

addition, routing information on all students will also be posted at your child’s school within a week of 

school starting. Eligible students that did not ride during the 2018-2019 school year will be required to 

complete a new transportation request. Children eligible for busing, and currently riding a school bus 

through the Fond du Lac School District, will automatically be routed for the upcoming school year. 

Please contact your child’s school with any changes that may affect busing such as an address change or 

a school change. The Fond du Lac School District will allow only one pick-up address and one drop-off 

address within the route. Please contact your child’s school if you will not be needing transportation 

during the 2019-2020 school year so your child can be taken off the route. Parents registering their 

children for 4-year old kindergarten, 5-year old kindergarten, and students being promoted to 6th grade 

from elementary school, will receive new transportation cards from their respective schools only if they 

are eligible. 8th graders currently attending and receiving transportation to Luther Memorial, Theisen and 

Sabish will automatically be routed to the Fond du Lac High School. 8th graders currently riding to Faith 

Lutheran, Redeemer Lutheran and St. Peter’s Lutheran will automatically be routed to Winnebago 

Lutheran Academy. 8th graders currently attending and riding to St. Mary’s Springs Academy will 

continue to be registered to ride for the upcoming school year. If you have a child with a disability that is 

eligible for transportation, a new transportation request needs to be completed, with your assistance, by a 

staff member in your child’s school.  

 

*If you have any questions regarding transportation eligibility, please contact Wendy 

Burgess at 920-906-6524 or visit the Fond du Lac School District website at 

www.fonddulac.k12.wi.us. Questions regarding your child’s route should be directed to 

Johnson Bus Company, 920-921-3003. All route changes will take a minimum of 5 

business days. 


